
 

Attitude Behaviour Courage Determination Enthusiasm Friendship Resilience 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It has been another busy couple of weeks at Broad 

Oak. The children have completed their work 

based on the book The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and 

the Horse; in the coming weeks we will be creating 

our Museum of Friendship that will display the  

childrenôs work. We will be inviting parents to visit 

the museum and celebrate their childôs work just 

after half term. Look out for your invite via  

Seesaw. 

Tuesday 5th October marks World Teacher Day 

and we recently celebrated National TA Day.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the 

entire team at Broad Oak for their hard work and 

commitment to our community. 

Sunday 10th October marks World Mental Health 

Day. On Friday 8th October we will be taking part 

in the Read Manchester #Take10ToRead  

challenge. All pupils will take 10 minutes at 10am 

to read a book of their choice, and we would  

encourage our families to join in too. Research 

shows that reading for just 10 minutes a day can 

improve your mental health and wellbeing. 

Finally, we have a large amount of unnamed and 

unclaimed uniform. Due to COVID restrictions we 

are not operating our usual ólost propertyô collection 

points within school, and many of the items are 

leftover from last academic year. On Wednesday, 

after school, the items will be on tables outside the 

school hall.  We invite people to come and take 

items that they can use in return for a donation to 

FOBO (Friends Of Broad Oak). 

 

Best wishes, 

Kevin Corteen. 

Head teacher 

Keep up with the daily 

goings-on in school!  

Follow us on Twitter 

@BroadOakPS 
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Our Attendance target for 2021-22 is 97%. 

For week ending 24/09/21 was 95.2%. We appreciate that there are a number of  

illnesses circulating at the moment, but wish to remind everyone that regular  

attendance at school is very important. 

Well done to the following classes who had attendance above our target: 

RB – 98.2%, 3B – 100%, 3C – 98.7%, 4N – 97.5%. 

Attendance 

 

 

We are looking for parents or family members to volunteer for one afternoon per 

week to help children with their reading in school. If you are able to spare some time 

on a regular basis and would like to get involved, please email the school office and I 

 will contact you to answer any questions you may have and make arrangements. 

 

 

Last week Y1, Y3 and Y4 had their óStar of the Weekô assembly. The following pupils 

were recognised and received a special certificate from Mr. Corteen. 

1B – Gabriel & Miyah, 3B – Ethan & Marley, 3C – Inayah & Rowan, 4HS – Lucas & 

Kaiden, 4N – Fiza & Jackson, 4T – Joseph G & Lazo. 

 

This week Y2, Y5 and Y6 had their óStar of the Weekô assembly. The following pupils 

were recognised and received a special certificate from Mr. Corteen. 

2MS –  Rayyan & Moeeze, 2DS – Ezekiah & Vidya, 5B – Lian & Cyrus, 5J – Leo & 

Zaryan, 5S – Jamaal & Amelia, 6M – Esmeray & Jessica, 6S – Sofiya & Evelyn. 

Parent Reading Volunteers Required 

Star of the Week 

We are now collecting the tokens from the  
Morrisons "Good to Grow" campaign 

For every £10 you spend (in store or online) at Morrisons, youôll get a Grow Token to 

help your school get everything they need to "get growing". We will be able to  

exchange our Grow Tokens for FREE gardening equipment to get kids growing.  

With these tokens we would love to purchase a poly greenhouse. Our aim is 6,500 

tokens. These can be obtained from Morrisons with any purchase over £10. 

 

  

 Individual/Sibling School Photographs Tuesday 19th October 2021  

 School closes for half-term   Friday 22nd October 2021  

 School re-opens after the half-term Tuesday 2nd November 2021  

 Flu Vaccinations     Thursday 4th November 2021  

 Year 6 - Bike Right     Mon 8th Nov - Fri 12th Nov 2021  

 Year 6 - Bike Right     Mon 15th Nov - Fri 19th Nov 2021  

Dates for Your Diary 



Attitude Behaviour Courage Determination Enthusiasm Friendship Resilience 

In Year 1 we have been reading the story, The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the Horse. We have  

designed our own book covers, thinking about stories we could write about ourselves and a range of 

different animals. The children came up with some imaginative ideas. 

Writing in Acorn class  

We have been writing instructions on how to make cupcakes.  Of course, we needed to follow the  

instructions first to help us to remember what to do!  The cakes were delicious and we had a lot of 

fun.  This experience enabled us write some excellent instructions, including time conjunctions,  

imperative verbs and adverbs. 

Year 4 has had a great start to the year with our topic, Bottoms, Burps and Bile. We are looking at the 

journey our food takes through our bodies from the chew all the way to the poo! As part of this, we have 

been learning about our teeth and how to keep them clean. 

We have  also been talking about 

friendship and what makes a 

good friend. We used the  

pictures of ourselves to make a 

friendship web. By linking each 

friend together using string we 

could see how we are all  

connected to each other and that 

we have lots of friends at school. 


